
June 25, 2019, 7:00 P.M., Greenfield Township Municipal Building, a regular meeting of

the Greenfield Township Board of Supervisors.

Present: Steve Rathmann, Sal Fedele, Kevin Bartlett, Renee Wagner and Larry Haynes. 

Sal Fedele stated that Public Comment would be accepted throughout the meeting as items

were being discussed and before each vote. 

The Crew was working on Plum Road, tiling and installing french mattresses. The road will

be built up this year. Brining on Prindle was questioned. 

Nothing to report on Recycling. 

The Department of Natural Resources will conduct an inspection of the playground

improvements on July 2 . Steve Rathmann recommended that a seeder and a bale shreddernd

be rented to get the disturbed areas seeded.  

The revised addendum to the Armstrong Franchise Agreement, defining gross receipts, was

reviewed. 

Steve Rathmann made a motion to approve the addendum to the Armstrong Utilities

Franchise Agreement.  Kevin Bartlett seconded. No public comment was made. Motion

carried unanimously. 

The Septic Planning Module for the Larry Haynes Subdivision was reviewed and approved.

No Final Public Comment was received. 

Steve Rathmann made a motion to pay the bills. Kevin Bartlett seconded. No public

comment was made. Motion carried unanimously.

Sal Fedele made a motion to adjourn. Kevin Bartlett seconded. No public comment was

made. Motion carried unanimously. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:23 p.m..

Respectfully Submitted,

Renee M. Wagner

Secretary


